
Four peer-based organisations: CAHMA, WASUA, Harm Reduction 
Victoria and QUIHN are pleased to present a three part workshop 
examining the history, present and future of peer-based naloxone 

and opioid overdose prevention training in Australia.

1.	A review of peer-based naloxone programs in Australia: What makes 
peer-based approaches unique?

2.	A demonstration of peer-based naloxone training.

3.	A panel session exploring the future and potential of naloxone in 
Australia.

 

For further information please contact sionec@cahma.org.au

http://www.apsadconference.com.au/program/workshops/#CAHMA

WHERE: Riverbank Room 1, Adelaide Convention Centre

WHEN: Sunday November 9, 2:15 - 4:30 pm

COST: Free of charge (registration required)

This workshop is made possible by an education grant from UCB.


